From: Christopher Smith <stripedmoose@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:16 AM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov >

Cc: stripedmoose@gmail.com
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

From: Christopher Smith in Dedham, MA

Dear Secretary Stawick,

I would like to urge you to revise the proposed rules to force Forex IB's to be guaranteed by a Forex broker. Independent IB's meet an important need in the Forex market - acting as an unbiased assistant in meeting my needs as a retail forex trader. I do not want IB's to need to be guaranteed by a specific broker. This will make IB's unable to meet my needs.

Regards,

Christopher Smith

--

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/